
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
St Peter’s Catholic Primary School 

Lichfield Road Bloxwich Walsall WS3 3LY 
Tel:(01922) 710872 Fax:(01922) 493153 
Email:postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk 
Website:www.st-peters.walsall.sch.uk  

Head Teacher: Mrs H Taylor 
   

09.02.2024 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Pupils in Year 5 will be swimming on Tuesdays next half term starting Tuesday 20th February. 

Can you please ensure that they have a full swimming kit in school with them every Tuesday as 

detailed below: 

 

Girls-Full swimming costume. Two piece costumes and bikinis are not permitted. 

 

Boys-Tight fitting trunks. Loose fitting shorts are not permitted. 
 

 

All children will also need a towel, hats and goggles are optional. 

 

 

Children should come to school in their PE kit on swimming days. 

 

 

Many thanks 

 

Miss Savage 

 

 

Y5 Swimming lessons 

 

 

I give consent for my child _____________________________ to attend swimming lessons. 

 

My child can/cannot currently swim. No of metres (approx.) ________________________ 

 

Signed ________________________________    Date _______________________ 
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